
Dear Parents                                                                                                                                              

This week was the first week that we have used ParentPay to pay for school lunches. This has been 

very successful and I want to thank all of you who have set this up. Please do come to the school 

office if you have any problems with it.                                                                                                                                

Best wishes for a lovely weekend.                                                                                                       

Ms Richardson. Head of School.                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
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I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  23. 11. 2018            

Signed __________________ Name of child ___________________  Class______________ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOU MIGHT WIN A PRIZE 

 

Year 3 are learning about 

rocks and soils. This week 

they were investigating the 

best soil to make a dam 

out of and went to        

Hampstead Heath to look 

at the soil there. They 

learnt that soil can be   

malleable and permeable 

as they explored. Thank 

you very much to the    

parents who accompanied 

the visit. 

Year 3ôs Science investigations... 


